
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

March 14, 2021 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

March 14, 2021, via live conferencing.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy 

Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Garrett Hughes, Roy Blumberg, and 

Marty Kocse; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Chris 

Barone and Brian Minkin. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM. 

With a motion from Jeff Walton and a second from Corey McFadden, the members present approved 

the minutes from the previous meeting. 

Jeff Walton announced that Porsche Parade 2022 will be held at Kalahari Resorts Poconos. The events 

will take place around June 11 to June 18 in 2022.  Additionally, Jeff reported from the Zone 2 meeting 

that two new presidents were introduced and that PCA is debuting a new website.  There was also a 

discussion of each Region adding a Social Media Chair. Upon a motion by Jeff Walton with a second by 

Wendy Walton, the Board unanimously voted to create a non-voting member to the Riesentotor Board 

of Social Media Chair.  Outreach will be made to identify an interested member. Additionally, a move to 

disseminate information about Junior PCA membership was discussed. 

Jeff also noted that Werks Reunion will be next week at Amelia Island, Florida.  

Wendy Walton advised that she is planning a Cheese Rally for later in the Spring. 

Jeff and Spenser are working on a rally in April or May to end at Manatawny Whiskey in Pottstown. 

Corey McFadden is looking to have just one more virtual meeting in April with date and information to 

follow. 

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership numbers – Primary -1727, Affiliate – 947, Total – 

2674.  Roy also said he waiting for warmer weather to schedule an outdoor new member event. 

Marty Kocse next updated information on guest and child attendance at DE events in 2021.  While PCA 

will now allow guest and child attendance at these events, some individual tracks and local jurisdictions 

still will not allow these attendees.  Riesentoter will adhere to local rules and restrictions.  

Marty also informed the Board that the Instructor Forum will be held virtually next weekend. 

Dave Nettleton reported that in addition to the four Autocross events at Pocono and additional events 

at Ripken Field, he is in contact with the Corvette Club of Lancaster about possible dates. 

Garrett Hughes reported the new issue of Der Gasser is out for viewing. 

With no further business, a motion by Jeff Walton seconded by Corey McFadden and approved 

unanimously, the meeting adjourned at 7:55 PM. 

 



Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton  

Secretary 


